
 
 

Mr. Robin Stanton-Gleaves, 
Bromley Football Club, 
Hayes Lane, 
Bromley 
Via e-mail 
 
 
Dear Robin,  
 
I am delighted to be writing to offer our congratulations on the men’s first team’s 
historic and brilliant success at Wembley on Sunday. The club and each of the 
thousands of supporters present did Bromley proud. 
 
Along with the ladies’ team’s promotion this season, and league and cup success for 
the youth teams, it is fantastic to see the club succeeding and developing in all areas 
on the field. 
 
Many of our local party members have been in contact with me to draw to my 
attention the work that you and your staff are doing through the club in partnership 
with the local community off the field too, which also deserves praise. The Academy 
and Community Sports Trust are both fantastic ventures for the club and I look 
forward to hearing about their continued development. 
 
We will be calling on the Council to mark and celebrate the club’s achievement in the 
FA Trophy competition, and I am hopeful that we will be able to celebrate further 
over the summer as a result. 
 
In the meantime, we look forward to cheering on the team once again on Saturday 
when the bus tours Bromley town centre! 
 
I wish you and the club all continued success and please do not hesitate to contact 
me if there is anything that we might assist with. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Councillor Simon Jeal 
Leader of Bromley Labour Group 
 


